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News

Dold Comments on the IRS Voluntary 
Classification Settlement Program

Elizabeth Dold is quoted in the article, “IRS Launches Generous 
Worker Classification Settlement Program,” in the September 29, 
2011 issue of the CCH Standard Federal Tax Weekly. 

She comments on the new Voluntary Classification Settlement Program (VCSP) that 
will enable employers to voluntarily reclassify their workers for federal employment 
tax purposes and take advantage of a reduced penalty and audit protection.
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